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Analysis of Summer Term 2023 Parent Questionnaire 
 

Thank you to our families who took the time to complete the parent questionnaire during 
the Summer Term last year. Here are the outcome of the questionnaire and some of the 
actions from your comments. 

 

• 83% of families say their child/children enjoy school 

• Nearly half of our parents know who is responsible for mental health and wellbeing 
at school  

• 83% of our families feel that their child/children have someone to talk to at school 
if they are upset about something 

• 62% feel that their child/children can talk to them if they needed to, 32% felt their 
child could talk to a teacher or TA.  

• 96% felt that if their child/children have a concern regarding your child/children 
they could talk to a member of staff? 

• 92% said they were likely to recommend us to a friend or colleague? 

• 55% knew what mental health and wellbeing support was available to their 
child/children 

• 79% believe that school provides a safe environment for their child/children to be 
in 

• 75% believe that school is an engaging and fun environment for their child/children 
to learn in 

• 68% feel that staff at school have a good relationship with parents/carers 

• 71% feel that pupils have good relationships with each other whilst in school  

• 88% are happy with the school on the whole? 
 
 
You said  We did  

All teachers parent contact days are during 
the day. If you are a working parent you are 
not able to participate  

 

When a class is doing a workshop for 
parents, all information shared at the 
workshop will be available on the school 
website after each session.  

 

More nature and outdoor activities  
 

Year 2 and Year 4 are currently enjoying 
out door learning sessions this term, whole 
staff training in December.  

 
 

http://www.allsaintsceprimaryschoolandnursery.co.uk/


Inform Parents of mental health and 
wellbeing 
 

Dedicated page on the school website, links 
will be texted out to parents when more 
information is added.  
 

 
My child doesn’t talk much, what do you 
do? 

 

There is a ‘time to talk’ box in all 
classrooms, and a ‘time to talk’ wall in 
school that is checked regularly, by Miss 
Rouse and Mrs Lusty also the school 
pastoral website is available to all children.  
pastoral3101@welearn365.com 

 
More for parents to help their child if they 
are struggling in school  
 

If you have a concern regarding your child 
your first person to talk to is the class 
teacher, then the Deputy or Head Teacher  
Mrs Lusty, Miss Rouse and Mrs Seaman 
(SENCO) hold regular coffee mornings, 
where parents can have a chat and a coffee 
and can share their concerns with us. 
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